
Submitter: Karen Berry 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am writing to oppose bill SB 210. Vote by mail allows every voter the right to vote, 

regardless of their personal situations. It also gives Oregonians the time to 

thoughtfully think through their votes without the pressure of others waiting in line to 

vote.  

 

Also, returning to an in person system would be costly for our state at a time when 

our Federal Government is cutting its funding for programs we value as Oregonians, 

leaving our state to pick up the bill. 

 

Please vote no on this bill. 


